
Idaho Housing and Finance Association 
Notice of HOME American Rescue Plan (ARP) Grant Application Deadline 

IHFA is the HUD grantee and administrator for the balance of Idaho's HOME American 
Rescue Plan (ARP). This program is a federally funded affordable housing development 
assistance and supportive services program.  

IHFA is now accepting applications from non-profit organizations for direct supportive 
services funding.  Information on HOME ARP can be found in the HOME ARP 
Administrative Plan: https://www.idahohousing.com/federal-programs/home-arp/  
These funds are available for direct supportive services only.  For those applying to 

develop housing, supportive services is being made available under the “PSH RFP.” 

Direct supportive services* - $750,000 

*Case management (benefits & wages) is the eligible service.

The application is open from May 15 – June 15, 2025, and is limited to no more than four 
(4) non-profits, who have previously been funded with HOME ARP supportive services.  
The grant funds are for July 1, 2025 – June 30, 2026. 

To request a work center to be open for application, please contact 
HOMEARP@ihfa.org. Application forms are contained in the electronic portal. 

Individuals requiring language assistance/interpretation for a reasonable accommodation of 
physical, visual, hearing impairment(s), please contact IHFA at 208-331-4792 or 
HOMEARP@ihfa.org. A request for reasonable accommodation must allow at least three (3) 
business days.   

All questions should be directed to HOMEARP@ihfa.org. 
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